
From: Carroll, John <JohnCarroll@gov.sc.gov>
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>
CC: Philpott, Katie <KatiePhilpott@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 4/30/2014 8:50:02 AM
Subject: RE: PEBA Appointments

Will do. Thanks Christian.
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Soura, Christian 
 
Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2014 11:29 PM
 
To: Carroll, John
 
Subject: PEBA Appointments
 

John,
 

Under §9-4-10(D), PEBA's board members serve two-year terms beginning on July 1 of even-
numbered years. There is also a special certification process (to the Secretary of State's office) that is 
provided for in that section.
 

The Governor has approved a reappointment of her current appointees (Bjontegard, Heisler, and 
Matthews) to take effect this July 1. I spoke to Art Bjontegard today, who is willing to be reappointed, 
and will contact the other two ASAP. Do you mind pulling together the appropriate paperwork so that 
we can ideally process those this week? I'll let you know once the other two have said they're in. 
Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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